# STONE MEADOW NEWS

#### Love Thy Neighbor ...

Do you want to get to know your neighbors a little more? Do you want a more active neighborhood? Feel free to take the reigns to organize and plan a fun gathering or event!! Contact Jen Mooney with any ideas & follow thru!!

#### Stone Meadow Website

www.stonemeadow clarkston.com (one word)

Find and follow us on Facebook by searching "Stone Meadow Neighborhood"!!

#### facebook facebook

Quick neighborhood updates and info are posted here so be sure to "Like" it!

#### Plesse Be Advised...

An amended Rules and Regulations was mailed to each homeowner as of 2/28/23. Please retain the copy for your records.

## Meet the Board of

#### Directors...

Sandy Chenet 248.391.9154 csclarkston@gmail.com

Lisa Pooley 248.904.5911 LMKennedy1220@gmail.com

Jen Mooney 248.421.0670 jennifermooney646@gmail.com

> Kathy Minando iminando@comcast.net

#### ANNUAL PICNIC

Join us for our annual Stone Meadow neighborhood picnic!! When: Saturday, June 3 Where: Commons Area near our neighborhood bus stop Time: 4pm

Come out for some food, convo & fun!!

#### Positively Stone Meadow...

The positive Facebook posts and posts looking for different recommendations has been refreshing and helpful for many. With houses in this neighborhood all being built 20+ years ago now, many of us are in need of many of the same updates and repairs. If you've had an experience with a company you'd like to promote please be sure to share it via Facebook so that others may also benefit from a great experience and the company may thrive as well.



## Sub-Wide Garage Sale!

Our annual, sub-wide garage sale is back again this year!

Thursday, May 18th-Saturday, May 20th

We will advertise as a whole neighborhood via the newspaper, on social media sites & at both entrances. If at all possible we ask that any and all garage sales take place on this weekend to lessen the neighborhood traffic and for the utmost safety of our residents.

# news to know!!

- Rainbow Tree Service has been contracted to prune the curbside trees, where needed, throughout the neighborhood. This is expected to commence the last week of March or the first week of April.
  - Sidewalk flags will be inspected for replacement again this spring/summer. Homeowners with sidewalks along their property are responsible to edge in order for the damaged flags to be inspected and replaced without incurring any damages to sprinkler heads.

#### Neighborly THANKS!!

- \*"Thanks" to those that have kept their vehicles out of the streets and parked in dríveways. It not only gíves a níce neighborhood look, aesthetically it's also very helpful to the different crews in and out of our neighborhood such as the garbage crew, snowplow crew, lawn maintenance crew and most importantly our mail carrier.
- \*"Thanks" to those that have taken the time to clean up after your pets while out and about walking throughout the neighborhood.